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On August 5, 2021 the Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment 
(Department) received a Compliance Inspection Report from MJL Contracting Inc. 
indicating that the septic system located at 23677 St. Croix Trail, City of Scandia is failing to 
protect groundwater. The report indicates that the system does not have the required soil 
separation of 24 inches, as required for all septic systems installed before 1996. The report 
did not find the septic system to pose an imminent threat to public health or the 
environment. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tyler Dale 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
651-430-6741 


